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CITY CLERK

MayorandCouncillors ! ~ %
From: A Jakubowski MD [ajakubowski@telus.net] w
Sent: October 23, 2003 3:13 PM AS
To: MayorandCouncillors a{%
Cc: Brodie, Malcolm
Subject: Health Care cuts to the Richmond Health Care Infrastructure
Importance: High
To:  Malcolm Brodie

Mayor :

City of Richmond O150 - J0-HEM.

From: Andrew Jakubowski MD
Clinical Manager, Medicine
The Richmond Hospital

October 23, 2003

Dear Mr. Brodie,

Following to our recent conversation | would like to ask for your permission to address The
Richmond Councillors

regarding the upcoming reductions in the Health Care Delivery for The City of Richmond.

With the current Health Care budget "challenges" the cuts would threaten the long term
viability of The Richmond Hospital
and allied health services.

| would be most obliged if you could put this issue on the Council agenda.

Respectfully submitted,

A. Jakubowski MDA
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